
Testing Out 
 
A student may test out of a course if the student can demonstrate proficiency in the course 
material. Courses may have a different set of criteria for testing out, which can range from 
passing the final exam to completing independent work, and/or portfolio assignments in addition 
to a required final exam. In all cases, a C+ (77%) is the minimum score required for passing. 
Students who earn a C+ or better will earn credit for the course through testing out will have a 
letter grade recorded on their transcript, which will not be calculated into a student’s cumulative 
grade point average (GPA). 
 
 
Where other activities are required to demonstrate mastery in a course for testing out, in place 
of or in addition to a testing out exam, the student might be required to complete the 
assignments in advance of the testing out period and submit those assignments at the time of 
the testing out period.  
 
 
Students are given the opportunity to test out once each calendar year. The day to test out of 
classes for the 2022-23 school year will be April 22, 2022. 
 
 
Students requesting to test out must complete a Request to Test Out Form and have it turned 
into the office on or before March 18, 2022. 
 
 


